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A joint support from you and Senator McClure to aid in passing this bill will mean
mﬁhﬁewc% wredoianabor tigdlyve Futadd isnsuntavhingftihe peecieusf
I Ltageotfal®aha will greatly aid in the preservation of these sites at a
minimal cost by allowing for the transfer of those 1% funds to the Interagency
Archaeological Service within the Heritage Conservation and Recreation Service
(which was just organized by Secretary of the Interior Andrus and President Carter,
and takes archaeology out of the Park Service and creates its own agency)---and
the Interagency Archaesological Service people are the experts at making those funds
do the best possible archaeclogical job by professional archaeologists, and not
Forest Service or Corps engineers trying to cope with the archaeology on the side.
We all have a professional responsibility, if we have the time and means available,
to indicate to our legisitators that we wish them to support the measure.

I will appreciate any consideration that you will give this matter, and, a= you
know, our funding for this most important part of Idaho's history is most limited.
I want you to know that we &n Idaho are most fortunate to have you making these
decisions both here and abroad. For this I thank you.

With kindest regaxds,

Don E. Crabtree
Research Associate Prehistoric Technology
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